## Webb, Perry

From: Carol Campbell <carolcampbell70@hotmail.com>

Sent: 04 February 2021 09:03

To: Webb, Perry <perry.webb@york.gov.uk>; Williams, Hazel <hazel.williams@york.gov.uk>

Subject: Site visit

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear both,

Sorry to bother you both again. I am looking at all the forms and wondered if it would be possible to arrange for a listed building officer to come to the property and look at alterations to see if they require retrospective permission. Now I am looking into this, I don't know if we should have had permission to put in new bathroom fittings and I would love to have this sorted to put my mind at rest.

Could you let me know what I have to do to arrange this going forward please? I think it would just be easier for someone who knows what they are doing to come and have a look!

Thanks you both again for your ongoing help.

Carol